

Primary Instrumental Music Program

Dear Parents

Welcome to the Primary Instrumental Music Program. We are excited to have your child involved with this wonderful initiative provided by our College. Please read the important information below:

Music Fees

The Annual Music Statement for 2023 is due and payable by Friday, 10 February 2023.

Payments may be processed using one of the following options:

Option 1: Credit card payment using the MSA QuickPay link – please click here

Option 2: Using the approved payment options listed below – please click here to access direct debit form

If you choose the approved payment option, the completed direct debit form must be returned by Friday, 10 February 2023	Individual 20 minute lessons \$680.00
1. Payment by 10 monthly instalments commencing 17 February 2023 to 17 November 2023	\$68.00
2. Payment by 20 fortnightly instalments commencing 17 February 2023 to 10 November 2023	\$34.00
3. Payment by 40 weekly instalments commencing 17 February 2023 to 17 November 2023	\$17.00

^{*}Please note: the payment plan options above exclude any additional charges, e.g. instrument hire

Failure to pay Music Fees in full or complete and return the direct debit form by Friday, 10 February 2023, may result in the student being excluded from the Primary Instrumental Music Program.

A total of 32 lessons will be charged for the year at the beginning of the year. A review of lessons taken will be conducted at the end of semester 1 and semester 2. If for any reason the number of lessons offered and completed in a semester is less than expected, a credit will be processed to your account.

Commitment to the Music Program

The enrolment form together with a payment, signifies your acceptance of the terms and conditions of the Primary Instrumental Music Program.